
JANUARY 2023  
PRICE INCREASES
We are advising you of price changes that are planned to come into effect on 1st January 2023. 

As you will have seen and felt, costs for factors including fuel, energy and gas are increasing at rapid rates. This is coupled with an 
increased cost for raw materials used in the production of products, across the board, as well as increased transportation, packaging and 
operational costs. All of the above has unfortunately meant that our suppliers have been left with no choice but to increase their prices. 

* This increase will vary depending on your location, please speak to your nearest branch for more information.

Varies by 
location/supplier

CATEGORY INCREASE
PIR Insulation 10%

Bricks Up to 20%*

Dense Blocks Varies by branch

Aerated Blocks Up to 18%

Plasterboard Up to 17%

Specialist Board Up to 17%

Plaster                                                                             Up to 18%

Plasterboard accessories Up to 16.5%

Render Up to 8%

Drainage (Pipes) Up to 20%

Drainage (Couplings) Up to 8%

Aggregates Varies by branch

Block Paving 19.5%

Concrete Landscaping 14.29%

Turf 8%

Fixings Up to 6.5%

Security and ironmongery  8%

Chemicals, Sealants and mastics Up to 6%

Hand tools Up to 12%

Power tools Up to 7.5%

Heating Up to 13%

Plumbing Up to 12%

Roofing Up to 18%


